
 

 

Mick Antoniw AM 

Chair of the Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee 

 

                                                                              8 March 2019 

Dear Mick,  

The Trade Bill: Second report on legislative consent and associated issues 

I am writing to draw your attention to the publication of our report on The Trade Bill: Second 

report on legislative consent and associated issues. 

The report provides our view on the Supplementary Memorandum and the extent to which the 

conclusions and recommendations made in our first report have been addressed.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

David Rees AM 

Chair of the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


